August 12, 2013

A special meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Newton was held on the

above date at 6:45 p.m. Present were Mrs. Diglio, Mrs. Becker, Deputy Mayor Elvidge,

Mr. Flynn, Mayor Ricciardo and Municipal Clerk, Lorraine A. Read.

The Town Council held one interview for a current vacancy on the Planning

Board.

The Governing Body interviewed Meghan Gill who expressed an interest in

serving on the Newton Planning Board. Council advised that the position is for

Alternate Board member.

Ms. Gill introduced herself and outlined her interests for serving on the Planning

Board.

After a brief discussion, the Governing Body unanimously agreed that Meghan

Gill would be an asset to the Planning Board and she was advised that this Board meets

on the 3<sup>rd</sup> Wednesday of every other month at 7:00 p.m.

The Town Council thanked Ms. Gill for volunteering her time to the community.

There being no further business to discuss, upon motion of Mrs. Diglio, seconded by Mrs.

Becker and carried, the Council adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lorraine A. Read, RMC Municipal Clerk

1